Sandra T Davis

From: JIM HOUSTON <jimhouston2@bellsouth.net>

Sent: Thursday, December 17, 2020 4:03 PM

To: Sandra T Davis

Subject: [EXTERNAL] Columbus Golf Authority member attendance

To: Sandra Davis, Clerk of Council
Re: Member attendance

Columbus Golf Authority member Mario Davis has failed to attend eight (8) consecutive meetings of The Authority, and
has attended only the Jan. 28 meeting this year (2020).

The Authority being authorized a composition of nine (9) members, this notice is to inform you that it has functioned for
more than 10 months with only eight members in regular attendance and with one who has missed more than the five (5)
consecutive meetings required for a declaration of vacancy and replacement by Columbus Council.

Thanks for your attention,

Jim Houston

Secretary, Columbus Golf Authority




